
SUTTON NEWS 
24th November 2023 

KEY DIARY DATES 

28.11.23 Nasal Flu Vaccine  

1.12.23 F.O.S.S. Christmas Bazaar 

11.12.23 Y5/6 Ely Christingle Service 

12.12.23 Reception Vision Screening 

13.12.23 
Christmas Jumper Day & 

Christmas Dinner 

14.12.23 
Reception & KS1 Nativity    

2-3pm & 5-6pm 

15.12.23 
Reception & KS1 Nativity    

2-3pm 

19.12.23 
KS2 Carol Service 

Last Day of Autumn Term 

4.1.24 First Day of Spring Term 

9.1.24 
National Child Measuring 

Programme 

The book fair is coming! With over 200 books to choose from, a selection of what is on offer can be found in the images below. You will have the chance to 
buy books children really want to read, from award-winners and new releases to beloved favourites and bestsellers, all at amazing prices. All children will 
have an opportunity to browse the books during school hours and write their wish list. 

You will find the book fair in the courtyard, from 3pm -3.30pm on Tuesday 5th December until Friday 8th December. Payment for books is through cash or 
card, via the QR code you will find at the fair. We regret that we will not be accepting pre-paid gift vouchers as advertised in the flyer. 

Five lucky children will also win a £5 book voucher to spend at the book fair! To be in with a chance to win, your child will need to enter our 'name that 
book' competition. They will need to recreate a book cover, either by dressing up, using props, building lego models, using teddies etc. and snap a photo of 
it. Entries can be sent in via Dojo or to office@sutton.cambs.sch.uk. Please include your child's name, class, the photo and the book title. The competition 
will launch on Friday 24th November and run until Friday 1st December. Winners will be announced on Monday 4th December, in assembly. 

We look forward to seeing you at our book fair!  

BOOK FAIR 

https://bopp.app/request-details/5b4ds 

Please enter total amount to be 
paid and then CHILD'S NAME, 
CLASS NAME and NUMBER OF 
GIFTS If you have multiple chil-
dren, please make a SEPARATE 

PAYMENT FOR EACH  

https://bopp.app/request-details/5b4ds


CHRISTMAS 

JUMPER DAY 

On the same day as School Christmas Dinner (Wednesday 13th 
December), pupils are invited to wear their Christmas jump-
ers and bring in a donation for Save the Children.  

Please do donate and/or help yourself to items placed in our 
‘Christmas Jumper Swap Shop’, located in the small play-
ground, to save a few pennies and extend the life of unwanted 
festive clothing! 

Children across the 
school have been con-
ducting a range of sci-
ence investigations, from 
changing states of matter 
and air resistance to  ger-
minating plants. 

Some great investigative 
work is being done” 

St. Andrew’s Day Service 
@ St. Andrew’s Church, Sutton 

10am Wednesday 29th November 

After Christmas Mepal and Sutton FC 
are hoping to register an U8's team 
into the Cambridge Mini Football 
League.  

This will be 5v5 for children currently 
in years 2 and 3 at school. 

In addition, we are also looking for 
two volunteers to manage the team.  

(The club fund all necessary training 
for managers and coaches) 

If you are interested in managing/
coaching the team or have a child in years 2 or 3 at school who 
would be interested in joining an U8's team after Christmas, please 
email msfcfinance@gmail.com to register your interest. 


